
 
 
 
 

Did You Know? 
 

It is very important for youth to complete the Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) online at www.fafsa.ed.gov as soon as 

possible after January 1, 2012 as award funds are limited and may be 
depleted quickly. 
 
Once a foster youth receives their 2011 W-2 and submits their tax 
form, they can complete the 2012-2013 FAFSA online. 
 
Foster youth planning to attend college for the 2012-2013 will need to 
complete the FAFSA online.   

 

Foster youth already attending will need to complete  
the 2012-2013 renewal FAFSA online. 
 
Foster youth should access all financial aid funds  
available to them prior to requesting tuition  
assistance through the Cabinet. 
 
Contact your local Independent Living Coordinator  
with additional questions or assistance in helping  
foster youth complete the FAFSA. 
 
 

 
 
 
       
  

 
  
  
 
 

“Did You Know?” is brought to you weekly from the Coordinating Services for Children Workgroup.   
If you would like more information, please contact the OOHC Branch  by calling (502)-564-2147 
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